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TAYLOR COUNTY
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

’ BNNE MAE MURPRY. Clerk PO, Box 620
! PERRY, FLORIDA 32347
(904) 584-3531

CONRAD C. BISHOP JR., County Attorney

April 13, 1993

Florida Pubiic Service Commissien
Fletcher Building, 101 E. Gaines Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32393-0850

NDear Sir:

The Tavyvlor County Commissioners has heretofore adopted a
Resolution, which was submitted to your Agency on March 17, 1983,
requesting the assistance of the Public Service Commission in
changing long distance calls in Steinhatchee to local calls.

Due to the recent storm in the Steinhatchee area and the need for
residents in this area to make long distance calls to Perry, the
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£UN e Board again requests your agency to discuss and consider approval
Al of this recuest.

Ars ~~~TFhe RBoard feels that residents of Steinhatchee who live in Tavlor
Ca7 . County should not have to pay for long distance calls from
Steinhatchee to Perry to transact their business.
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C77 ....The Board respectfully recuests your favorable consideration to
our request.
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Very truly yours,
Irvin Hil3, Chairman

Board of County Commissioners
Taylor County, Florida
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